

REPORT

From the office of the ...

AVP (Finance)

TO: Members of the Student Representative Assembly

FROM: Maheera Choudhury, AVP (Finance)

SUBJECT: SRA 24G Report
DATE: September 16, 2024

Dear Members of the Students Representative Assembly,

I hope you have all been having a wonderful start to the semester.

Upcoming Events, Projects, & Activities

- 1) MSU Courtesy Cards: The first round of cards has been rolled out, with 414 responses received so far. We continue to gather more responses, and an email regarding pick-up has been sent out as well.
- 2) Financial Awareness Week 1: Our first Financial Awareness Week event will take place on September 27th in the Hub. We will feature the Board of Directors, Health and Dental Plan, OPIRG, and Bike Share, along with Sponsorships and Donations. The groups will discuss their services and any available opt-out options.
- 3) Bylaw 9 Budget Reviews: All five groups have submitted their budgets, and the Finance Committee has reviewed the first one. Group presentations to the SRA will begin on October 20th.

Successes

1) While most projects are currently in progress, I am optimistic about what we aim to accomplish this year.

Current Challenges

None!

Regards,

Maheera Choudhury
AVP Finance
McMaster Students Union
avpfinance@msu.mcmaster.ca